
14th March 2013 
 
 
Planning and Infrastructure 
23-33 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
RE: Proposed Materials Recycling Facility – Moorebank (05_0157) 
 
My husband and I purchased land at George Fair and are yet to commence construction.  
 
We chose Georges Fair due to its proximity to the city and its family and community feel. It would be 
an ideal place to raise a family. We have both worked really hard to save for our house. 
 
We were disappointed to learn a Recycling Plant could be built in the near future as we were not 
made aware of this when making our purchase. 
 
We are against this proposal for numerous reasons. After reading the proposal, the facility will 
operate from Monday to Saturday with a large volume of trucks passing through 6 days a week. This 
will cause more traffic in the area, not to mention the noise caused from compression braking from 
trucks.  
 
We have paid a premium for our land at George Fair and having a recycling plant in close proximity 
will devalue all properties in the area. 
 
We would like to see the recycling plant relocated to an industrial area, away from any residential 
area. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

      




